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Coffee & Connect: N.B.E. Newsletter, Sept 27/24 
 

NOEL BOOTH ELEMENTARY 
20202 35 Ave, Langley Twp, BC V3A 0N1 
T: 604-530-9747 

https://noelbooth.sd35.bc.ca/ 

 

Hello Noel Booth Families! 

September has been a month full of excitement, new 
beginnings, and positive energy.  Thank you to all the parents 
who attended our Meet the Teacher Night and the Grade 7 
Parent Meeting. It was a great opportunity to connect with 
teachers and discuss the upcoming year.  Your involvement is 
crucial to our students’ success. 

The start of the school year has been filled with positive energy 
and enthusiasm. Our students have settled into their routines, 
and the classrooms are buzzing with learning and creativity. 
We’re excited for all the wonderful experiences and 
achievements that lie ahead. 

One of the most inspiring aspects of this September has been 
witnessing the resiliency of our students. They have embraced 
the challenges of a new school year with determination and a 
positive attitude.  Kindness has also been a cornerstone of our 
school community. Students have been supporting one 
another, showing empathy, and creating a welcoming 
atmosphere for everyone. It’s these acts of kindness that build a 
strong, inclusive community where every student feels valued. 

We believe in the potential of every student at Noel Booth 
Elementary. Our dedicated staff is committed to nurturing their 
growth, encouraging their curiosity, and helping them achieve 
their best. Together, we can create an environment where 
students feel confident, supported, and ready to take on new 
challenges.  Every child deserves to be cared about and 
supported.  Thank you for your continued support and 
involvement in our school community.  

Warm regards, 

J. Malo 
 

 

Office Staff: 

Principal-  

Mr. J. Malo 

Vice Principal-  

Mrs. S. Banjac 

Admin Assistant-  

Ms. C. Inglis 
 

Our Shared Mission: 
 

“Alone we can do so 
little; together we can 
do so much.” – Helen 
Keller 
This timeless wisdom reminds us 
that when we come together, 
our combined strength and 
shared trust enable us to achieve 
remarkable things. 

 

 

https://www.google.com/search?sca_esv=ad9616c29454c2b8&sca_upv=1&sxsrf=ACQVn0-4QLAn_4_SCjSuRLI-7bfYbx4qgw:1712708770129&q=noel+booth+elementary&source=lnms&uds=AMwkrPtH4R_IcK4JzT8HHqNW5j-mbSm69bL5W2mIWkKgI09huSfOSjthnEgiFEj86JBSrBh4cxGfDl4i6AfgT5F4Eh0bLguyPt1evYWoiUCJEKA2hq-T3fuGleeavgSW1NljpgikYQ2Rwdnqzo8s9CVqq8VI_8w95FrYZ1YLt0YNHm-yR26rphmRDmTuNXdCvOxxyGjk5MJYXNkufQugp0qNfEOe1F7T95EOgGU2D-wYn5yjn2ZkMx-s-nKuWlDAUhilqKQX9_tSW8mAIWAP72dZBr0-E8k5ee6o3Cr8_G5FUwvM_MtoQL9OOB6UCO66oMSOKzbjDxre&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwi0m-OusbaFAxXFOTQIHWc-AEUQ0pQJegQIEhAB&biw=1920&bih=959&dpr=1
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Staffing Updates 

We are excited to announce additional staff members joining the 
Noel Booth family.  Our new teacher for the grade 6 classroom is Mr. 
Tulloch.  Our new resource teacher (M,W, Th) is Ms. Bains.  Our new 
PHE prep teacher is Ms. Hufsmith.  Ms. Hufsmith will officially take 
over the position on October 14th.    

CHEQ Kindergarten Survey 

Parents with children in Kindergarten are strongly encouraged to 
complete the CHEQ survey.  This survey is very important for our 
school as we develop educational supports for your children. 

More Important News 

Learn2Ride Grade 4/5 Cycle Programme 

The learn to ride programme was extremely successful.  It was 
amazing to see our grade 4’s and 5’s learning and applying bicycle 
safety skills. 

Terry Fox Run 

The Terry Fox run was ana amazing success.  Thank you for your 
support.  As a school we raised $988.  If you would still like to donate 
to the school to push us over the $1000 mark, please donate at the 
link below.   https://schools.terryfox.ca/73514 

Student Photos: Message from MADE THE GRADE 

Hey there Noel Booth Elementary families!  Ryan here from Made 
the Grade Photography. I hope this message finds you all well. I 
have a little information about your child’s school photos that I 
wanted to share. First, it came to my attention that there are a 
number of parents that might not have received their QR access 
forms after picture day. If you didn’t receive your form or if you’ve 
misplaced it, please be sure to reach out to me using the below 
email address with your child’s name and which school they attend 
so I can send you your access code without delay.  

 Parents that order before October 7th will be the first to get their 
child’s school photos in hand. These images capture the joy and 
milestones of your child’s early school years, preserving precious 
memories you’ll cherish for years to come. Be sure not to miss out! 

 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

 

• Sept 30 National Day 
for Truth and 
Reconciliation (no 
school)  

• Oct 4 School 
Improvement Day 
(PD)    

• Oct 5 (Saturday) World 
Teachers Day  

• Oct 10 Late French 
Immersion recruitment 
night- TENTATIVE TBD  

• Oct 14 Thanksgiving (no 
school)  

• Oct 16 Cyber Safety 
Presentation (gr 7) at 
Brookswood Sec. 

• Oct 17 Photo Retakes  

• Oct 21-24 Informal 
Learning Updates sent 
home/call home  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://schools.terryfox.ca/73514
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*If you’d like your child to take part in retake day (Thursday, 
October 17th), please be sure to email me and let me know as I’ll 
be handling the retake list for the school.  

 Thanks so much and I hope you all have a wonderful week! If you 
have any questions at all you know how to reach me 😊.  

Ryan Ponte 
ryan@madethegrade.ca 
778 960 8394 

 

The Beaver Math Challenge 

If you have a child in grade 5 or 6 and you like math you may be 
interested in the Beaver Math Challenge.  Interested families please 
reach out to the main office so we can gather interest.  There is a 
cost for this event so enrollment may be limited to ten participants. 
For additional details please view the following link. 
https://cemc.uwaterloo.ca/contests/bcc 

Lunch Lady Hot Lunch Program 

The lunch lady offers hot lunch offerings every Thursday.  Please 
refer to the weekly menu before ordering.  Any parents with 
financial hardship who would like to access the fully subsidy, please 
contact Ms. Inglis.  

Meet The Teacher Night 

Meet the Teacher Night was a huge success.  Thank you to PAC for 
hosting the ice cream social.   

Grade 6/7 Leadership 

Grade 6/7 students interested in leadership are encouraged to sign 
up.  Mr. Malo and Ms. Banjac are looking for students who want to 
leave the school through various initiatives.  The first meeting is 
Tuesday at lunch.   

Website 

The school website continues to be developed and refined.  PAC 
minutes, latest events, calendar, and the Principal’s newsletters can 
be found there.  https://noelbooth.sd35.bc.ca/ 

 

 

• Oct 1-18 PAC Trunk or 
Treat Candy 
Donations 

• OCT 24 PAC Pumpkin 
Patch  

• Oct 24 PAC “TRUNK 
OR TREAT” (PM)  

• Oct 25 Provincial PD 
Day (no school)  

• Oct 31 Pumpkin 
Carving  

• Oct 31 Halloween  

• Nov 8 National 
Aboriginal Veterans 
Day  

• Nov 8 Design & 
Assessment Day (no 
school)  

• Nov 10 
Remembrance Day 
Assembly 
 

• Nov 11 
Remembrance Day- 
NO SCHOOL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:ryan@madethegrade.ca
https://cemc.uwaterloo.ca/contests/bcc
https://noelbooth.sd35.bc.ca/
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National Day for Truth and Reconciliation Assembly 

Our staff and students went above and beyond for our assembly.  The learning displayed by the 
students was nothing less than exceptional.  Thank you to all the staff and students involved.  The 
commitment of our staff and students is commendable.   

 

Student in Distress and School Safety 

Health and safety are a priority in the Langley School District. Our schools follow emergency 
procedures to help keep students, staff, and the community safe. Depending on the situation, 
communication to parents/caregivers is needed to keep families informed about incidents in our 
school, such as during lockdowns, hold & secures, and room clears. Sometimes these incidents may 
not be emergencies but are medical crises. It is important to note that the decision to send 
communications to families is dependent on a variety of factors including the nature of what 
happened, who has witnessed or was directly impacted by what happened, as well as student and 
staff privacy. Although communication is unique and dependent on the specific situation, there are 
times when a student is in distress and the incident may require a message or letter to families. In 
addition to communication to parents/caregivers, teachers and staff may debrief with students 
after an incident that may have upset them. In some cases, the school counsellor may offer support 
to students in need. As always, we want families to let us know if your child requires support. If you 
have any questions or concerns about communication related to emergencies or incidents, please 
reach out to the school. 

 

Programs of Choice – Deadline to Register is Monday, October 21st 

Langley School District offers a rich diversity of programs that are designed to meet the specific 
needs and interests of students. Programs include Fine Arts, French Immersion, Fundamental, 
Langley Environmental Awareness Program (outdoor education), Montessori, and U-Connect. 
Registration for Kindergarten entry (for most programs) begins on Monday, October 7th at 12 noon, 
and closes on Monday, October 21st at 12 noon. For U-Connect, please contact the school directly. 
For more information and instructions to register your child, visit our District website here and review 
our FAQ choice programs resource here. 

 

Community Volunteers in Emergencies 

Emergencies can happen unexpectedly due to weather events (e.g. earthquake or flooding) or 
unforeseen situations in the community. The health and safety of students, staff, and families is the 
District’s priority. The District together with schools follow emergency procedures to respond to 
incidents as well as prevent them from happening. As stated in the provincial Emergency 

https://www.sd35.bc.ca/programs-initiatives/programs-of-choice/
https://www.sd35.bc.ca/programs-initiatives/programs-of-choice/programs-of-choice-frequently-asked-questions/
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/kindergarten-to-grade-12/safe-caring-orderly/emergency-management-guide.pdf?fbclid=IwAR2hryx0033zh8gXMHr8aAYeH4PjJ827n5QwNRTy67Kfsvmc0yfbSi07Ufo
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Management Planning Guide for Schools, Districts and Authorities, staff have a legal “duty of care,” 
meaning that they “must ensure that students are cared for until such time as they can be safely 
reunited with their parents.” Depending on the situation, the school may be caring for students for 
many days.  

In these circumstances, schools may rely on members of the community to assist with emergency 
responses. Administrators may send a request to parents/guardians to help volunteer with first aid, 
facilities and maintenance, safety and security, and general labour. Adults with special skills in 
health care, policing, and engineering would be an asset in an emergency. No action is needed 
from families at this time as the purpose is to keep families informed. 

 

U-Connect – Kindergarten to Grade 3 Spaces Available: Elementary 

Is your child in need of an education program that offers more flexibility and continues to meet their 
educational needs? U-Connect may be a great fit for your child. The blended learning program has 
students in class two days a week with an optional third day offered for additional student support 
and fun community field trips. Students will be at home two to three days per week, which enables 
them to discover their own extra-curricular passions and allows for caregivers to support students at 
home in partnership with school. Students will build on their own personal learning style with the 
support of caring and dedicated teachers. Interested students and their families are encouraged to 
call the school to get more information or learn more here. 

 

Fraser Health 

The District’s community partner Fraser Health is sharing important information with families 
regarding Vaccination Status Reporting and Regulation (VSRR). Families are encouraged to review 
the following newsletter to help keep our community health and safe: 

Keep Immunizations Up to Date - Elementary  

For other languages read here. 

  

Child Day Event at Church in the Valley – October 4, 2024 

A free one-day expo that aims to connect families of pre-K learners with important resources is 
planned for next month. Child Day will be held on Friday October 4 from 10:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. at 
Church in the Valley, and will feature community agencies, a marketplace, door prizes and more. 
See attached poster for details and ticket information or learn more here:  

https://buytickets.at/inclusionlangleysociety/1302946 

 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/education/administration/kindergarten-to-grade-12/safe-caring-orderly/emergency-management-guide.pdf?fbclid=IwAR2hryx0033zh8gXMHr8aAYeH4PjJ827n5QwNRTy67Kfsvmc0yfbSi07Ufo
https://simonds-uconnect.sd35.bc.ca/u-connect/u-connect-application/
https://www.sd35.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/09/Elementarykeep-immunizations-up-to-date-parent-and-caregive-765479.pdf
https://patienteduc.fraserhealth.ca/permalink/765479
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fbuytickets.at%2Finclusionlangleysociety%2F1302946%3Ffbclid%3DIwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR0VjdIbGV3WHEcTJkrsvABgVDN7WoXMEX3igcngVBXRkw_UltJ51mJR19M_aem_ORwG0zhWfnuVHRWkhQo6BA&h=AT319Eavt2H86eWwgS9r4sbkgptYyt7y6kAnPTJ0ObhUzcOo3CR_OrI-YWtUWUea3P_xeRZuN0FMT6yvV8iBxPvy-HfaqCIyU-8Io8ADHWgnUb4Ul68l59OEW1Z7SSGvBYs0oT2lE5KoMgYGiX0O&__tn__=q&c%5b0%5d=AT17T-rSC3w6jw1Wl0oMrOkIvGY-kzviVdF1G799CB_U1ZirvV3VALpCWFpu6OEvKToymG1Hvx9X_Qjg5aAT8mMdzFpNjLFVT-1eCAjeVj7thQCmEAQMOm8pDsb8-FpA9UNFCMsrYWXYhmYlTcdwz6BtNZW9tWRtsPNrnvsOmUBhTKdiYQbM
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Fair Notice Resource for Students/Families 

The Langley School District is committed to a safe and 
supportive environment for all. Our schools take all threatening comments and behaviours 
seriously. Our schools follow procedures when responding to threat-making behaviour to help 
keep students, staff, and the community safe. The following resource here outlines what 
information students and families need to know in relation to how the District responds to threat-
making behaviour in our schools. Everyone has a role in helping keep our students safe. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please contact your school administrator. 

 

 

https://www.sd35.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2015/07/FairNoticePosterFinal.pdf
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